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Tuesday 4 April 2023 Term 1 Week 11 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 

Wednesday 5 April Y6 Aspire Leadership Incursion 

 State Swimming  

 Championships 

Thursday 6 April K-2 Easter Hat Parade 

 Playgroup Easter Hat Parade 

 State Swimming  

 Championships 

 Last Day Term 1 

Wednesday 26 April Term 2 begins for students 

Monday 1 May X Country Training 7:15am 

Friday 5 May KPS Cross Country Carnival 

Mon 15 - Wed 17 May Yr 5 Camp Maranatha 

Tue 16 - Fri 19 May Yr 6 Sydney/Canberra  

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

We have a busy schedule for this last week of Term 1.  
On Monday, I was very pleased to present 60 students 
with “Perfect Attendance” certificates. These students 
have attended school all day, every day, all term. Quite 
the feat! Congratulations to all.  

Today, Tuesday, the school held its annual ANZAC Day 
School Service. All classes attended, with the SRC  
representatives and school leaders laying a small floral 
tribute on behalf of all students. The school captain and 
vice captains presided over the assembly, with dignity 
and respect. Thank you to the 
family members who joined us 
today. The school leaders, with 
Mrs. Walker, took the flowers 
down to the cenotaph on the  
Kingscliff foreshore.  

I invite all students to participate in the community  
ANZAC service on April 25th, in Kingscliff. Mrs. Smith 
and Mr. Prichard will be supervising this event, meeting 
keen participants in the park next to the bowling club. 
Updates with times will be posted on Facebook and  
Seesaw. Students are asked to wear school uniforms,  
including hats.  

In the second week of the holidays, the school  
administrative offices will be moving into the new  
administration block. If the new entry and ramp is not 
complete, temporary access will be through our existing 
gates and along the pathway of our current building. 
Signs will be posted. We are very excited to have all 
front office staff as well as executive staff offices  
relocate in the new building. The 2 classes, library and 
STEM room will remain where they are for a little longer.  

I’d like to wish all of our Kingscliff community a very 
Happy Easter. Enjoy the school holidays with family and 
friends. I look forward to an exciting term 2.  

Term 2 starts on Monday, April 24th, 2023, for staff 
only. Students return after ANZAC day, on  
Wednesday 26th April. 

Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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School Commencement Term 2 

We wish all families a happy and safe holiday and look 
forward to seeing all students back for Term 2 on 
Wednesday 26 April. 
 

Stage 2 Camp Goodenough 

A reminder to families of Years 3 and 4 students to 
please return your Expression of Interest forms as soon 
as possible for Camp Goodenough in Term 3. 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week -  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only.  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - Only pre-arranged canteen credit is     

available. Please contact office to arrange.  Minimum $20,       

maximum $100. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 

PBL WINNERS  
Week 11 

 Jack M - K Wahoos Max P - K Kookaburras 

 Banjo P - 1 Fishies Emilia K - 1 Turtles 

 Summer S - 4 Seashells Asher B - 4 Seashells 

 Misha S - 6 Kingfish Kiara P - 5 Manta Rays 

 

TERM 1 MAJOR PRIZE WINNERS  

Tommy H - 6 Kingfish Peach C - 3 Octopus 

Ever G - 3 Whales Max C - 3 Black Cockatoos 

Sophie D - 4 Seashells Joel W - K Surf Groms 

Dougal S - 5 Manta Rays Seamus N - 1 Turtles 

Lila C - 1 Malibu Roxy B - 5 Curlews 

Vince B - 2 Dolphins Nina C - K Wahoo 

Sophie G - 6 Tiger Sharks Charlie W - K Kookaburras 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 6 April 

 Krystal, Jean 

Friday 7 April 

 Good Friday 

Thursday 27 April 

 Volunteers Required 

Friday 28 April 

 Volunteers Required 

Playgroup 

When:  Every Thursday 

Where:  KPS Hall 

Time:  9-10:30am 

If you have a child due to start school in 2024, 
please feel free to join us at one or more of our 
preschool sessions at playgroup over the year.  

Playgroup is open for families with children aged 
0-5. 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

    
 Debating 
 
Last Monday a  
number of students 
attended the  
Debating Workshop 
at Bogangar PS. 

It was a fun day for 
all involved. 
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 Sport News 
 
 

PSSA Cricket 

Our boys cricket team played round 1 of the PSSA 
Knockout competition against Terranora PS today.   
Unfortunately, the result didn’t go our way, but the boys 
had so much fun and learnt so much from the experience.  
Plus, we managed to get a result before the rain set in! 
Congratulations boys on being amazing representatives of 
our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FNC Rugby League 

Congratulations to Zephyr who was  
successful in gaining selection in the 11 
years RNC Ruby League team.   
Amazing achievement Zephyr!  
Good luck at the NC trials. 

 

FNC Soccer 

Congratulations to Judah, Sonny, Knox and Matthew who 
were successful in gaining 
selection into the  
FNC soccer team.   
Mammoth achievement 
boys! We cannot wait to 
see how you go at the NC 
trials in Yamba. 

 

 

NC Hockey 

Good luck to Max who is in Grafton at the 
NC Hockey trials.  Go Max! 

 

 

State Swimming Championships 

We wish our super swimmers all the best at the State 
Carnival.  What an incredible achievement to make it to 
this level.  Congratulations to Piper, Mia, Zali, Olivia,  
Banjo, Archie, Remi, Carter, Sage, Autumn and Lewis.  
Go Kingy! 

 

PBL  

BE SAFE, RESPONSIBLE AND 
RESPECTFUL 

PBL is Positive Behaviour for Learning. 

 
Each fortnight our 
year 6 PBL leaders 
teach a lesson to    
reinforce positive  
behaviours around our 
school.  These can 
range from lessons 
around inclusivity to 
supporting safe      
behaviours.   

This week we were 
learning about safety 
in and around the   
toilets. 

School Anzac Service 

Tuesday 4th April 
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Kingscliff Public School 

StoryFest Writer’s Festival 

At Somerset College 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 


